DES Public Works & Engineering
PLAINES 1420 Miner Street, Des Plaines, IL 60016
[LLINOTIS P:847.391.5390 | W: desplaines.org
Attention Residents: Western Av (Miner to Harding)
Reference: 2024 Capital Improvement Project - Street Improvements

Contract 24-00229-00-RS
Concrete Curb, Sidewalks and Driveway Aprons

WEST SIDE REPAIRS
Date: September 20, 2024
Dear Resident:
The contractor will begin replacement of the concrete curb, sidewalk and driveway apron work on or about
September 23. They will complete the repairs on the WEST SIDE of Western Av. This phase of work
includes construction of curb, driveway aprons, and sidewalks as marked in white or pink spray paint. The

repairs on the EAST SIDE will be scheduled at a later date.

IN ORDER TO COMPLETE THIS WORK, DRIVEWAY ACCESS WILL BE LIMITED. CONDOMINIUM
BUILDING APRONS WILL BE COMPLETED HALF AT A TIME.

This restriction should last approximately fourteen (14) days. We will take samples to determine the
strength of the concrete. As soon as the concrete has cured to allow traffic, the contractor will remove
barricades to allow access.

All work is weather dependent and unknown utilities may cause delays.

During working hours (Weekdays, 7:00am to 6:00pm), please do not park on Western Av. Please park your
vehicles on nearby side streets.

During non-working hours, you may park your vehicles on the street.

Whenever possible, please try to limit your trips through the work zone during working hours. Your
patience and cooperation are greatly appreciated during construction.

If you have questions or concerns about this project, please contact Nick Rankin at 773-682-2243,
nrankin@chastainengineers.com or Becka Shipp at 847-391-5388, bshipp@desplainesil.gov .

Sincerely,

CITY OF DES PLAINES
PUBLIC WORKS AND ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



